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Changes in the Board of Directors of VIG Re 

Ms. Claudia Stránský, Member of the Board of Directors of VIG Re, has decided to step down from 

her executive duties on 31 December 2015 in order to pursue career opportunities outside of the 

industry.  

Johannes Martin Hartmann, the chairman of the Board of VIG Re:  

“On behalf of the whole Board and all the colleagues at VIG Re I would like to thank Claudia for the 

great professional contribution she gave to the company. I personally want to thank her for the 

support I have received from her. It has been a pleasure working with Claudia and I wish her all the 

best for her future career.”  

Karl Fink, chairman of the Supervisory Board of VIG Re: 

 “I have accepted Claudia’s decision to resign from the Board of Directors regretfully. Ms Stránský has 

always given an outstanding and positive contribution to the management board, building on the 

extensive experience she gained from various assignments in VIG Group. I’d like to thank her on 

behalf of the Supervisory Board for her contribution to VIG Re over the past seven years.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact:  
VIG Re zajišťovna, a.s. 
Tereza Bártová 
Boardoffice Manager 
Templová 747/5 
110 01 Praha 1, Czech Republic 
Tel.: +420 956 445 524 
Fax: +420 222 322 633 
E-mail: T.Bartova@vig-re.com 
 
 
This press release can also be found at http://www.vig-re.com 
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